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July 24, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Health Care Center Residents and Families:   

  

Our outbreak has officially ended today.   

 

As always, I do request that anyone who is experiencing cold-like                                     

symptoms refrain from coming to CLV.  

 

• Visitors should plan to visit when feeling better. 

• Team members should refrain from working until feeling better.  

 

I will continue to provide updates on all changes in our outbreak status. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,    

 

 

 

Jennifer Miller, NHA 

Director of Health Services 


